
U.S. Central Taekwondo Association 
World Taekwondo Hanmookwan Federation 

10801 S. Sunnylane Rd. 
Oklahoma City, OK  73160 

Tel (405) 793-0752   •   Fax (405) 794-0768 
gmwons@gmail.com   •   gmwons.com 

         December 18, 2024 

Dear Grandmasters, Masters, Instructors, and Students:   

Subject:  40th Annual Oklahoma Invitational Taekwondo Championship            

in conjunction with the Han Moo Kwan Cup 
 

I hope this letter finds you enjoying a happy holiday season, a Merry Christmas, and 

a Happy New Year!  

I am pleased to announce that the 40th Annual Oklahoma Invitational 

Taekwondo Hanmookwan Cup Championship will be held Saturday, March 1, 2025. 

This is the longest running Taekwondo tournament in the central United States! Please join 

us for this landmark event with the 40th anniversary!  

The tournament will be held at the Del City Middle School gym, located at 2300 

Linda Ln, Del City, OK, 73115. We will also have a demonstration from Korea, college 

federation demo team members. Please come support and enjoy our Demo Team!   

All black belts ages 10 & up kyorugi/sparring will use Generation 2 electronic 

Daedo gear. They will need to purchase or borrow from someone e-socks. Please make 

sure they are prepared, as we cannot guarantee that we will have any left for purchase. If 

anyone is going to referee, please send their name so that we can prepare an appreciation 

plaque for them.  

We will be sending soon registration details and tournament flyers. As always, I look 

forward to seeing you at the tournament in March. If you have any questions, please do not 

hesitate to call the number above. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Great Grandmaster In Hui Won 
President, U.S. Central Taekwondo Association  
World Taekwondo HanMooKwan Federation 
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http://www.gmwons.com/



